Girl Scouts – North Carolina Coastal Pines Volunteer and Member Self-Screening Checklist



The following is provided for volunteers' and members' personal use to document their self-screening process to ensure they can go into the meeting or group activity planned for that day. Do NOT bring the completed checklist to the meeting or activity. Prior to leaving home, please review the questions below. If the answer to any of these questions is **NO**, please stay home and contact your meeting or group activity coordinator to cancel your in-person attendance. Plan to attend virtually if that option is available.

Screening Questions

COVID symptoms include the following:

- Fever
- Cough
- Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
- Chills
- Muscle pain
- Headache
- Sore throat

- New loss of taste or smell
- Nausea
- Vomiting
- Diarrhea

Pre-Screen Statements for Fully Vaccinated Members:

- 1. I am fully vaccinated (defined as two weeks past your final COVID vaccine dose)
- 2. I have not experienced any of the above COVID symptoms in the last 24 hours.
- 3. I am not isolating or in quarantine because I have tested positive for COVID or am concerned about potentially being sick with COVID.

Pre-Screen Statements for Non-Vaccinated Members:

- 1. I have not experienced any of the above COVID symptoms in the last 24 hours.
- 2. I have not had a fever over 100 degrees, without the use of fever reducing mediations, within the last 24 hours.
- 3. I have not tested positive for COVID in the last 10 days.
- 4. I am not, nor is anyone in the household waiting on the results of a COVID-19 test. This does not include pre-travel testing.
- 5. I have no known exposure to COVID-19 or been in close contact with a COVID positive individual in the last 10 days.
- 6. I have not traveled outside of the United States in the past 14 days.

If you answered <u>YES</u> to any of the above questions, please contact your troop leader or the event coordinator to cancel your in-person attendance and plan to attend virtually if that option is available.

If you or a member of your household tests positive for COVID-19 OR if you or a member of your household have been told by a medical authority to self-isolate following attendance at an in-person Girl Scout meeting or event, please contact Covidreporting@nccoastalpines.org and follow your local public health department instructions regarding quarantine. We will maintain the confidentiality of your information. We will inform the others who attended the meeting or event of their possible exposure to COVID-19.